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Dupler Reappointed by Gov. Whitmer to Michigan Board of
Accountancy

ATTORNEYS

Jacquelyn A. Dupler

PRACTICE AREAS

Divorce

Family Law

General & Commercial Litigation

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Michigan.gov

May 23, 2024
.

Lansing, Mich. – Foster Swift attorney, Jackie A. Dupler, was

reappointed by Governor Gretchen Whitmer to the Michigan Board of

Accountancy, a position she has held since 2020.

The Michigan State Board of Accountancy is responsible for the

certification, licensure, and regulation of certified public accountants

and public accounting firms in Michigan. These appointments are

subject to the advice and consent of the Senate. 

Jackie is reappointed to represent a general public member who is an

attorney for a term commencing July 1, 2024, and expiring June 30,

2028.

Jackie is a family law attorney serving clients across mid-Michigan. She

specializes in a wide range of family law matters, from straightforward

divorce cases to family situations with more complicated

circumstances. 

See the full press release here: Governor Whitmer Makes Appointments

to Boards and Commissions (michigan.gov)


